
        ICT Workshops for Parents & Carers 

ICT plays an integral part in all our lives. Children are 
growing up surrounded by and becoming familiar with 
digital technology.  
 
We will be holding ICT workshops for children and their 
families every morning on the week commencing Monday 
3rd February - Friday 7th February 2025. 
 
They will take place from 9.15am -10.15am  
 
These workshops will also provide parents 
and carers with eSafety information and 
guidance. 

 

UNCRC Article 17: 

I have the right to get information in lots of 

ways, as long as it’s safe 

Children should be able to access information 

they can understand on TV, radio, in books and 

newspapers and on the internet. 

Governments should make sure children are 

protected from things that could harm them. 


